

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

7th November 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As Christmas is now approaching, we would like to invite you to our Year R Christmas Craft morning on Monday 16th December 9am- 10.30am in the school hall.

This will be an opportunity to watch the children perform a Christmas song to you and for you to make some Christmas crafts with your child. Younger siblings (with the exception of babies) will be unable to join us in the hall for crafting.

Due to restricted space, we ask for a maximum of 2 adults to accompany each child.

We look forward to seeing you there!

The Year R team









